
 

        
               

 

 

 
 

      
 
 
 

  

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

WEST LINN - WILSONVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Water Quality Information 

September 2, 2016 

Dear Wilsonville High School Families, 

This letter is being sent to update you about the water quality testing results that were shared on 

August 29. The initial results from testing at Wilsonville High School showed that out of 203 test 

locations, two indicated elevated levels of lead that exceeded the action level of 20 parts per 

billion and two indicated elevated levels of copper that exceeded the action level of 1,350 parts 

per billion. The elevated levels of lead were in a sink faucet in a kitchen area and in a sink faucet 

in a shower room.  The elevated levels of copper were in two lab sinks in classrooms. 

Immediate remediation steps were taken include turning water off at these locations, replacing 

subject fixtures, and retesting.  After remediation, water was retested. The fixtures tested below 

the action levels for lead and copper. These results have cleared all fixtures at Wilsonville High 

School for elevated levels of lead or copper. 

More information about District water quality testing is available at 

http://www.wlwv.k12.or.us/Page/10603 . 

West Linn-Wilsonville School District 

Department of Operations 

Tim K. Woodley, Director 

22210 SW Stafford Road Tualatin OR 97062 
Business: 503.673.7000 Fax: 503.673.7001 
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